
Police  release  photos  of
recovered bikes in effort to
trace owners

Police officers from Leith Police station
have made an appeal to the public for
help.
A number of bikes have been recovered by officers which are
believed to be stolen.

It should be noted that one of the bikes has been spary
painted and is shown with its seat cover and tool bag for
identification.

All 14 photos can be viewed here.

Anyone who recognises the bikes is asked to call 101 quoting
incident 1843 21/09/2020
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